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ASX RELEASE 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING YUM! BRANDS FOURTH QUARTER RESULTS 

7 February 2025: Collins Foods Limited (ASX: CKF) (the “Company” or “Collins Foods”) wishes to provide clarification 

in response to a fourth quarter result release by Yum! Brands on 6 February 2025, which referenced sales growth 

results within its KFC segment. 

Certain markets within Yum! Brands’ global network, including Australia, have a 53rd week in 2024 compared to 52 

weeks in 2023, impacting comparability for both the year and the last quarter. Collins Foods also clarifies that the 

sales growth reported by Yum! Brands for KFC Australia includes New Zealand.  

ENDS 

Authorised for release by the Group Chief Legal Officer & Company Secretary.

For further information, please contact: 

Investors Media 

Adrian Mulcahy Michelle Audsley 

Automic Markets Automic Markets 

P: +61-438 630 422 P: +61-402 008 929 

E: adrian.mulcahy@automicgroup.com.au E: michelle.adsley@automicgroup.com.au 

For further information please visit www.collinsfoods.com 
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